
From: John McIntosh
To: Andrea Cunningham
Subject: Re: TIRZ Seat Expiration
Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 12:49:11 PM

I do not wish to be reappointed.
 Thank you

John McIntosh

On Nov 4, 2021, at 12:27 PM, Andrea Cunningham
<acunningham@cityofdrippingsprings.com> wrote:

﻿
Good Afternoon John and Michelle,
 
Please note that your seat on the TIRZ No. 1 & No. 2 Board is set to expire December
31, 2021. Please let me know if you would like to be considered for reappointment or if
you wish to step down.  I anticipate appointments will be on the January 4, 2022 City
Council agenda.
 
Thank you,
Andrea
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